Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy
Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

10 October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

During Terms 2 and 3, 1/2 Dingoes have earned 10 Class Lion Heads. We will have a class party on Friday, 20*
October, to reward the students for this outstanding effort. After assembly, we will walk to Hunter Park to have hot
chips and poppers and play on the equipment. We will return to school for recess play.

Students should wear appropriate shoes and must ensure they have a hat and be in full school uniform.
The students should be applauded for their efforts this year and thoroughly deserve this reward.

Kind regards,

\ St

Mr Adam Smithers
Classroom Teacher
Gilgandra Public School
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